Department of Education
Region Il
DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLS
Angeles City

Jesus Street, Pulungbulu, Angeles City
Tel. No. : (045) 322- 4702 / Fax No.: (045) 887- 6099

December 8, 2014

MEMORANDUM

TO: Public Secondary School Heads
FROM: Schools Division Superintendent

SUBJECT: Submission of Updated Results of Survey on Preferred SHS Tracks Per
School and Report on the Conduct of the School’s Career Advocacy

Week

1. The following are to be submitted to the office of the SDS on or before December 11,
2014. £
a. Updated results of survey on the preferred tracks per school for the SHS
implementation; and
b. Report on the conduct of the Career Advocacy Week as emph3.51zed in DepEd
Order No. 25, s. 2013 and in DepEd Order No. 18, s. 2014, enclosure No. 2,
paragraph 2.
2. Softcopies of the abovementioned reports are also requested to be submitted to
angeles.citvi@deped.gov.ph.
3. Prompt and wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

Schools Divjsion Superintendent



